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Madame President, Board of Directors, DMA Members,

As always, it has been an honor and a pleasure to serve Dance Masters of America as the 
Reigning Solo Title coordinator.  As in the past, the title holders and their parents were a delight 
to work with, and communication this year was generally good.  Adding the “Dropbox” feature 
was easy to complete the farewell speech process.  Watching this year’s nightly farewell 
speeches, it warmed my heart to hear all the invitations offered to our title holders, giving these 
young men and women more opportunities to share their talents.
    I will continue my work of keeping the title holders informed of important information during 
the coming year as well as requesting the necessary information needed to provide to the 
National DMA Office.   

Title winners for 2025 are as follows:

     Petite Miss Dance - Lily Vastine, Chapter 44
     Master Dance - Shepherd Parr,  Chapter 48
     Junior Miss Dance - Mia Kate, Chapter 6
     Junior Mister Dance - Tanay Basneth, Chapter 40
     Teen Miss Dance - Dawn Peyton, Chapter 40
     Teen Mister Dance - Kadence Brock, Chapter 28
     Miss Dance - Anna Yordanova, Chapter 1 
     Mr. Dance  - Carter Creamer, Chapter 38

   

This past year the farewell speeches were received through “Dropbox” and this process worked 
beautifully.  Having the title holders meet our deadline date is still a challenge, but it is getting 
better.  Some students requested permission to perform or work for various companies.  I 
wanted to say how much I, and the students, appreciated such quick responses from Advisory.

It is a joy to work with these talented young men and women and I cherish each moment.

Respectfully Submitted,

Phyllis R. Guy
Reigning Solo Title Coordinator


